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CORRIGENDUM
PETITION FILED BY FRONTIER OIL COMPANY-1 (FOC) FOR
DETERMINATION OF PROVISIONAL TARIFF FOR ITS

PROPOSED WHITE OIL PIPELINE FROM MACHIKE TO THALLIAN

In continuation of the Public Hearing Notice published in national press on 13-03-2024 regarding
conduct of subject public hearing on March 27, 2024 at Sarhad Chamber of Commerce & Industry,
ChamberHouse, GT Road Peshawar. However, the venue of the event has been changed due to certain
unavoidable circumstances and will now be conducted at the following address on the same date and
time:

Date : 27-03-2024
Time: 01:30 p.m.
Venue : Peshawar Sarena Hotel Khyber Road, Peshawar

For any further information, please contact

Senior Registrar,
Oil & Gas Regulatory Authority
Plot No 37 & 39,Service Road South, Mauve Area, G-10/4, Islamabad.
Phone: 051-9108889, 051-9108890-98 (Ext-123), Fax: 051-9108810
Website: www.ogra.org.pk

Public Service Message:
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